
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 13 July 2006 

6. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The following correspondence was tabled: 
 
  Byran Reid – community board wall planners. 
  Shirley Primary School – invitation to Murray Overton’s farewell function. 
  Murray Overton – letter of thanks. 
  Susan Cambridge – pantomime zebra. 
  Simon Rutherford – weaving in community libraries. 
  Neighbourhood Trust – thank you letter. 
  Belfast Community Trust – community facilities in Belfast. 
  Mike and Jacqui Hurrell – proposal to remove trees in St James Avenue. 
 

The Board received the correspondence and requested that it be acknowledged and forwarded to the 
appropriate staff for response where appropriate. 

 
 


